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Dear Bill,

Regards the ISO WG 14 Meeting in London: 13-14 June 1988

At the last meeting of the C Panel, we discussed the agenda for the above meeting; and as a result, I am
writing to request that the following item be added:

3.1 Review of X3J11 Action and Response to WG14 Comments prepared in Amsterdam.

We understand that the revised draft following the April meeting of X3J11 will be going for a further pub-
lic review. I would request that you as ISO Convenor undertake to ensure that WG14 members receive
copies of the revised draft as soon as possible and official notification of the review. It would also be help-
ful for us to have minutes of X3J11°s last meeting in the interim. In the UK, we require a machine readable
version so that our processing of the new draft can be aided by having a listing of document differences. I
trust you will have these matters in hand.

So far I have received notification from Denmark that they intend to send a delegate to the meeting in June;
no doubt, I will be hearing from others shortly. We are looking forward to a productive meeting of WG 14.

Yours sincerely,
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Cornelia Boldyreff
Convenor, BSI IST/5/14 - C Panel



